
City Of Edwardsville Announces 
Another Part Of Hillsboro Avenue Will 
Close For Water/Sewer Line Work
by Dan Brannan, Content Director
March 22 2024 11:51 AM



 

EDWARDSVILLE - The City Of Edwardsville announced that it has another road 
closing for a different part of Hillsboro Avenue. It is a short section between North 
Kansas Street and Commercial Street.

The City of Edwardsville said the road is scheduled for closure beginning at 7 a.m. 
Monday, March 25. This closure will allow Madison County contractors to excavate the 
road for water and sewer line work near the county's annex building.

The closure is expected to last a week, the city said.



North Kansas Street in Edwardsville will be open to the east of the closure, and 
Commercial Street (a one-way road) will be open west of the closure to allow access to 
North Main Street.

Please see the attached graphic to see the specific area impacted.


